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Spadina Station Easier Access Phase III – Property 
Acquisition 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 
 

1. Approve the recommendations set out in the Attachment 1 – Confidential 
Information; and 
 

2. Maintain confidentiality of the information set out in Attachment 1 – Confidential 
Information until such time as the agreement(s) are executed with all the property 
owners. 

 


